
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2716 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Hefner 

 Date: 3/7/2023 

 Impact:  Neutral Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 2716 requires the Department of Human Services (DHS) to 

report information quarterly to the Oklahoma Legislative Office of Fiscal Transparency (LOFT) 

and within 30 days of a written request being sent to LOFT. Beginning July 1, 2023, DHS must 

report to LOFT any payments made to providers in the prior fiscal year for home- and 

community-based services for individuals with intellectual disabilities and a strategic plan for 

serving more individuals with intellectual disabilities through these services including goals and 

progress towards goal achievement.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

From the Department of Human Services: Neutral Impact 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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